FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Pancake Breakfast to Support Friends of the Park

FOREST PARK, IL, December 31, 2009---Saturday, January 9th the Friends of the Park group will be hosting a pancake breakfast to generate donations for the group.  

The fundraiser will take place in Forest Park at Harrison Street Café beginning at 8am.  Cost to the breakfast is only $7 for adults and $4.50 for children.  Proceeds will facilitate the group in their plan to support the Park District’s Referendum to purchase and renovate the Roos building.  Those unable to attend can contribute donations to Friends of the Park, 7501 W. Harrison, Forest Park IL 60130.
This referendum is to provide the Park with the funds to purchase and renovate the Roos property. The building and lot at the corner of Harrison Street and Circle Avenue is directly to the east of the Park's current location and has been vacant for 5 years.  With the passing of the referendum the Park District will buy the building and make a multi-purpose facility for people of all ages.

On February 2, 2010, the Park District of Forest Park has placed a referendum question on the general primary election ballot to purchase, develop and operate facilities on that property.  The next informational meeting will be January 21, 2010 in the Administration Building of the Park District.  For more information please check the group’s website http://friendsofthepark2010.org and also join the Facebook group for Friends of the Park.
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friendsofthepark2010@gmail.com 
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